
 

 

4 November 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
YEAR 11 SUBJECT EVENING FOR PARENTS AND CARERS  
Monday 28 November from 4.30 – 7:15pm 

It is with pleasure that I write to inform you of the arrangements for the Year 11 Subject Evening, 
which will take place face-to-face in school on Monday 28 November. 

All bookings for the Subject Evening will be via SchoolCloud. Appointments can be made from Monday 
14 November at 5pm and will close on Monday 28 November at 9am.  

A number of students may have two teachers in some subjects and, where this is the case, the system 
will allocate you one of these to book with. For students studying triple science appointments can be 
booked with two teachers who will liase with the other science teacher to share information with you 
and provide a full overview.  

As this is a Subject Evening you will be unable to book appointments with your child’s Tutor due to 
their subject commitments. If you do wish to speak to them a reminder you can do so at any point 

during the year by contacting them directly by e-mail. 

The attached guide will step you through the process of booking appointments. 

All appointment lengths are 5 minutes; we encourage you to start with any specific questions to 
ensure there is sufficient time for these to be fully answered.  If you need longer with a member of 
staff they may ask you to make an appointment to speak to them at another time to help keep the 
evening running smoothly. Members of the Senior Leadership Team, will be available for any general 
questions in the Student Services area throughout the evening. 

The most recent attainment and engagement data will be available via GO 4 Schools in advance of the 
evening and we would encourage you to re-visit this prior to the appointment and to be ready to ask 
any specific questions you have. For Year 11 this will be Data 1 Predictions and Mock grades from the 
recent Mock exams in Maths, English and Science.  

If you have any issues or queries with booking appointments then please contact 
data@northleamington.co.uk. 

It was lovely to see so many of our Year 11 students attend the Sixth Form Open Evening last night 
which I hope you enjoyed?  Following on from Mr Lowdell’s talk, this subject evening is also an 
opportunity to discuss with subject teachers any questions you may have regarding subjects 
students are considering studying at A Level at this time.  

 A reminder also that the Sixth Form Application form is on our website under Sixth Form and 
Admissions or can be accessed here Sixth Form Application  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Sarah Barley-Morey                                                 Mr M Atkins 
AHT Y11 Lead/Croft College                                           Senior Assistant Head Teacher  
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